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​CLICK HERE TO CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE

THURSDAY, JUNE 20
PH Community Center

Social Gathering 12:15
Meeting Starts: 12:30

MIKE CROSBY Zone 26
Polio Plus Chair

​ UPDATE ON POLIO PLUS

LAST WEEK'S MEETING
Club President Michael Moore

presided and pinch hitting for a
program that cancelled at the last

https://www.pleasanthillrotary.org/
https://www.pleasanthillrotary.org/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=19b8eb9b-3df7-4489-97be-401f008dd920


minute, was our esteemed member
Alan Thompson who described his
recent trip with his wife Cheryl to

Japan which included, Tokyo,
Kyoto, Hiroshima, Hakone and

Hokaido Island

Happy
JUNE

Birthdays

PATRICK REMER
June 11

ANGELA
KALINOWSKIJu

ne 18

JOCELYNREITE
June 29



JUNEAnniversaries

RALIEGH &
HELEN DAVIS

June 7

TINA & JOE
YOUNG
June 14

LISA & JULIAN
ZARAGOZA

June 23

ANGELA AND JOE
KALINOWSKIJune 26

MICHAEL & JANET
MENDONCA June 27

MICHAEL MOORE's DEMOTION PARTY
This past Saturday, we held our annual demotion

patry. This time for 2023-24 President Michael
Moore. It was held for the first time at the wonderful

residence of Member Joe Stokley.
.





COMGRATULATIONS TO OUR
NEWEST PAUL HARRIS

FELLOWS
Exciting News: We've Surpassed Our Rotary Foundation

Goal!
Jim Bonato, our TRF Chair, proudly announced that

we've exceeded our $20,000 goal for The Rotary
Foundation, raising an impressive $22,000 for 2023-24!



He also recognized our members who have achieved their
first or highest Paul Harris Fellow Levels.

PH+8  David Deutscher
PH+5  Alan Thompson PH + 4

Angela Kalinowski

PH+4      Harold Helm, Angela
Kalinowski, Diane McRice

PH+3      Ken Housfeld
PH+2 Norma Flaskerud

TO OUR
2023-24
AWARD
WINNERS

SHEL WHITE
SPIRIT OF

ROTARY AWARD
​ ASHLEY WATSON

ROTARIAN OF
THE YEAR

JOCELYN REITE
"

BILL HAWE
SERVICE ABOVE

SELF AWARD
ANDREI



OBOLENSKIY

HAPPY DOLLARS &TIMES

ALAN THOMPSON
Donated $HD to the club
in appreciation to Mike

Maxwell for encouraging
everyone to keep vigilant
for signs of Melanoma,

which led Alan to make a
visit to his doctor

LYNDA PLUMMER
Donated $HD in honor of

her 95 year old father-
Happy Father's Day

MATT RINN
Donated $100 in honor of

his daughter, Maddie,
getting a job at the PH

Library for the summer.



STEVE LACK
Donated $250 to TRF
Annual Fund for the

amazing trip he and his
wife Sheryl just returned
from to Colorado, South
Dakota and Wyoming.

JIM BONATO
Donated $HD for the

"privilege" of watching
the SF Giants get

trounced by the NY
Yankees at Oracle Park

with 11 other brave souls.

KEN JACOBSON
Donated $50HD to our

PHR Foundation to make
up for missing our

meetings the past 5
weeks.

LET'S WELCOME
OUR NEWEST

MEMBER
 RICHARD GROSS

Vice President Wealth
Management

Join the 4th of July Parade!
Walk with our PHRC Entry!





JULY 20, 2024- PLEANT HILL PARK

2024 Irish
Merriment

In Kind
Sponsor



Rotary International President  Gordon R. McInally

District 5160 Governor Claire Roberts

District 5160 DV8 Assistant Governor Cathy Durfee

Rotary Club of Pleasant Hill Board of Directors 2023-24

President Michael Moore President-Elect Diane McRice
Past President: Angela Kalinowski ​

President Elect Nominee Jocelyn Reite
Club Treasurer: Kim Grossberg

PHR Foundation Chair Ken Jacobsen TRF Chair: Jim Bonato

Secretary - Richard Means
SGT at Arms: Lou Rossi ​

Membership Co-Chairs - Allen Vinson & Mike Maxwell
International Service: Susan Wood
Community Service: Jocelyn Reite

Environmental Service: Bonnie Hazarabedian
Youth Service & Interact: Matt Rinn

Public Image: Faye Donaghu
Vocational Service: Jeff Clark

Social: Mike Maxwell
Strategic Plan: Dick Marvin

Newsletter: Steve Lack
Historian: Jim Nunes
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